

NO. 1 • MAY 2013

THE NEWSLETTER OF THE CALEDONIA COUNTRY CLUB

KEVIN FRICK. Editor

## **OUR CALEDONIA CC FAMILY**

While our Caledonia CC is a relatively small golf club, it is overflowing in heart and generosity. We continually hear about members helping out other members, giving time or donations when needed or even just a little bit of added consideration. For these reasons, I think it's appropriate to refer to "our Caledonia CC family" in presenting these personal updates.

This will just be a short newsletter to welcome everyone back to the new season; expect fuller coverage in the next editions.



Don't forget, the big 50th Anniversary Party for the Club is coming up soon, on May 25th! Mr. Robert Weitzel designed the course and opened up the front nine on Memorial Day in 1963. Come celebrate this great course and club with Mr. Weitzel and our wonderful members!

Dom and Shirley Zavaglia celebrated their 62nd wedding anniversary on January 20, 2013! When you see them, give them your (belated) congratulations!

The Scotsman is here to inform! If you have any special dates, such as birthdays or anniversaries, notable events such as holes in one, or remembrances that you would like mentioned in the Scotsman, please send the information to Kevin Frick at kfrick77@gmail.com. I will try to get in everything that I'm informed of, please send me a reminder if I miss something. Or give a note to Shirley B, she's always there.

## **MEET OUR NEW PRO!**



Todd Riolo, our new Pro at Caledonia CC

We have a new head pro at the club, **Todd Riolo**. Todd started out in 2000 at the Kanon Valley Country Club, in Oneida, NY. During the winters, he worked in Boca Raton, FL, at the Bocaire Country Club as well as spending time with Dave Pelz and his staff at the Short Game School. Todd moved on to the Yahnundasis Golf Club, a Walter J. Travis-designed course in New Hartford, NY, where he spent another 3 years. Most recently, Todd was at Ravenwood in Victor, NY. In 2004, Todd was named Central New York Assistant Pro of the Year. In his 12 year career as a professional player, Todd has competed and won in many tournaments.

Todd has an extensive background in managing a Pro Shop and wants to give all the members great customer service. He's stocking many great brands, including Ping, Titleist, Adidas, Antigua, and Taylor Made. Todd won't be undersold at the Shop, and he wants the shop to be the first place members come when they need new equipment. Need new grips, those spikes looking ratty? Todd can replace them for you. Brush up your technique with lessons from Todd: 1 for \$40, 3 for \$100 or a 5 lesson package for \$150. Come by the shop, meet Todd, and check out the stock!

## **NEWS FROM ERNIE**



Ernie Baker, our dedicated Greens Superintendent.

- As part of general grounds upkeep, we will be spraying for dandelions.
- Cups and flags are being replaced on the holes and the putting green.
- Tom Forsyth and Dan Keenan are working hard on their water duties.
- The hedge row on the range is being cleaned
- The tee boxes on holes 11, 9, 2, 5 and 4 are all being renovated.

## **UPCOMING EVENTS**

Sat., 5/11 ......Mudders Tournament
Thur., 5/16 .....Ladies Opening Dinner
Sun., 5/19......2-Person Bestball
Wed., 5/22 ......Stag Day
Thur., 5/23 .....Ladies Match Play Begins
Fri., 5/24 ......Couples Scotch
Sat., 5/25......CCC 50th Anniversary

Sun., 5/26......Flag Day Tournament Thur., 5/30 .....Taylor Made Demo Day Sat., 6/1-6/2....Senior Club Championship Sat., 6/1 ......Sons of Legion Tournament Sun., 6/9......2-Person Medal Play

**Cocktail Party** 

